MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
MUNICIPALITY OF CITLUK

24.11.2023 11:36

A meeting of the representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality Citluk was held
in Municipality's premises on November 23, 2023. At the meeting participated Director Mr. Zeljko
Obradovié, Assistant Director Mr. Sead HadZié, Director of the Cantonal Administration for Geodetic and
Real Property Affairs Mr. Ivan Lesko, and Municipality Mayor Mr. Marin RadiSi¢ with his associates.

The meeting was held as a result of the adoption of the Decision of the Municipal Council dated July 31,
2023 and the Decision of the FBiH Government dated October 30, 2023 regarding survey renewal of the
municipality of Citluk, with an aim of analysing and harmonizing the terms of reference on the survey



renewal project. It was agreed that the preparatory work and aerial photogrammetric surveying will be
implemented during 2024, followed by the public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral
classification of land.

Other activities were also discussed, and the realization of all projects and activities will depend on
municipal capacities and coordination between the administration and the municipality.
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